
Contact details 

Rector:     Revd. Mark Lucas:  Tel:  01536 628501   Mob: 07788100757  

        E-mail: rector@stbots.church 

Youth:     Revd. Andy Clark    Tel:  01536 660363      E-mail: youth@stbots.church 

Children:  Revd. Andy Clark Mob: 07590617738   E-mail: youth@stbots.church 

Wardens: Peter Jackson: Tel: 01536  514284  E-mail: peter2@curlycoats.me.uk 

     Ken Ansdell:  Tel: 01536  392553  E-mail: ken.ansdell@ntlworld.com 

Office:     Tel: 01536 414052  E-mail: admin@stbots.church (Opening Hours Mon - Thursday 

        9:00am - 1:00pm.) 

What’s happening next week? 

• Monday 20th August 

1:00pm  Staff meeting 

7:00pm  Wardens Meet 

7:30pm  Bell ringers 

7:30pm  18-30s 

• Tuesday 21st August 

7:30pm  Knit & Natter 

• Wednesday 22nd August 

• Thursday 23rd August 

• Friday 24th August 

Services at St Botolph’s 

Sunday 26th August 

 10:00am All Age Service 

 6:30pm Evening Service 

Diocesan Events 

Details of more diocesan events can be 

found at: 

www.peterborough-diocese.org.uk/events 

As is our usual custom would you please bring a cake or cakes to the 

Frontier Centre on the Saturday morning 8th September. 

This facilitates enjoyable coffee breaks 

Many thanks 

Saturday Hour of Prayer 

Will continue on the first Saturday of the 
month from 9:00am to 10:00am in the  
Panelled Room of Church House. 
• 1st September 
• 6th October 

Councillor Andrew Dutton  

Is holding a Drop-in Surgery in 

the Panelled Room at Church House, 

Barton Seagrave on Thursday 6th  

September 10 - 11am. This is an  

opportunity for residents of Barton 

Ward to discuss concerns about local  

issues. No appointment is needed - and 

you can enjoy coffee and biscuits  

afterwards at the monthly coffee shop in 

Church House.  

Big Spring Clean 

We hope you will notice the church has been 

spring cleaned and we would like say a big  

thank you to all those that helped during the 

week. 

The chairs have also been cleaned and funded 

by the coffee shop. 

St Botolph’s Church  
Family News 

19th August 2018 
Twelfth Sunday after Trinity 

  

  

“ Behold you are pregnant and shall 

bear a son. You shall call his name  

Ishmael, because the LORD has  

listened to your affliction.“ 

Genesis 16:11 

Services 19th August 

 

10:00am All Age Service 

   Genesis 16:7 to end  p11 

6:30pm Evening Service 

 Revelation 22    p1041 

     

Refreshments  

P 
lease join us for refreshments which will be served today after the 10:00am  

service in Church House. If you are new to St Botolph’s please join us for coffee 

so we can get to know you better by chatting over a cuppa. Squash is 

also available. 

Wellingtonia Tree - Church House  

Garden 

As you may know there was a substantial 

branch fall from the tree two weeks ago 

following the dry spell and high winds. 

A tree surgeon has now inspected the 

tree and it is in a dangerous condition. 

Until the site has been cleared, Church 

House garden will not be accessible. 

Update - The site is not yet clear and we 

await the local authority’s decision on 

how to proceed. 

Foodbank Appeal 

T 
hank you for your donations for 

food bank so far this summer. It has 

been very welcome. 

Please continue to donate food if 

you can over the next few weeks. 

As before the priorities are sugar, long-life 

milk, canned food i.e.  fish, meat &  

vegetables, baked beans etc. 

Donations can be left in church. The  

collection point is now in the tower area. 

Alternatively deliver direct to Praise  

Community Church, Alexander St, Kettering. 

Tues & Weds 9:30-12:30 & Thurs 7:30pm - 

9:00pm. 
 
 
 
 
 

New Name for Potter’s Place 

From the beginning of  September we are 

changing the name of 'Potter's Place' to 

'Cornerstone'. This is part of a strategy to 

broaden its appeal and attract a wider 

range of the over 60's to this group. 

Cornerstone Team 



www.stbots.church 

Summer Mini-series, 10am Services 

The series concerns Old Testament  

Characters. 

29th July - Josiah 

5th August - Naaman 

12th August - Joab 

19th August - Ishmael 

26th August - Rahab 

2nd September - Belshazzar 

9th September - Naomi 

New Fellowship Directory 

The current Fellowship Directory is now 3 

years old and requires updating. 

Over the next few weeks there will be an 

opportunity to check your details and edit 

where necessary. If you are not yet included 

and would like to be, you will be able to do 

that. 

It  is also planned take new photographs. 

Bible Apps for Smartphones 

You may have a Bible app on your phone 

already, but if not here are a few suggestions: 

• Bible - Daily Study & Audio 

• Bible App for Kids - Children’s Bible 

Stories 

• Bible in One Year - Reference 

• Daily Bible Inspirations 

• Verse a Day - Daily Bible Verses 

Read Mark, Learn & Inwardly Digest  

A Bible reading on the gospel of Mark 

With Rev’d Dr Rob Bewley, Leader of the 

Church of Christ the King, Kettering;  

Regional Director for New Wine Midlands & 

East. 

Monday 24th September 2018 at 10:30am. 

Church of Christ the King, Deeble Road,  

Kettering. NN15 7AA. 

Drinks provided. Bring your own lunch. 

Organised by Peterborough Diocesan  

Evangelical Fellowship 

Christian ministry to those with mental 

health issues 

Wednesday 28th November, 1.30pm until 

3.30pm: 

With Rev Philip Evans (Chaplain, St Andrew’s 

Healthcare, Northampton) and Dr David Smart 

(GP) 

At St Giles’ Church, Northampton, NN1 2BN – 

with parking available in the NCP Ridings Car 

Park behind the Parish Centre. 

Organised by Peterborough Diocesan   

Evangelical Fellowship 

Please Note - Email Addresses 

Church email addresses are now as 

follows: 

Mark - rector@stbots.church 

Andy - youth@stbots.church 

Office - admin@stbots.church 

Osiligi Maasai Warriors 

Sunday 23rd September 6.30pm (Free entry - 

retiring collection)  - Rockingham Road  

Baptist Church 

The Osiligi Maasai Warriors (a tribal group 

from southern Kenya) who have toured the 

UK with great success, are coming to  

Kettering as part of their 2018 tour.  Their 

performance includes authentic Maasai song, 

dance, drama and their famed jumping. 

The Warriors work with Osiligi Charity  

Projects which has transformed the local 

community, including a new primary school. 

St. Botolph’s Visiting Team 

Please let one of our visiting team know if 

there is anyone you think would  

appreciate a visit. 

Alice Spence - 726291 

Kate Curnock - 484555  

Nancy Williams - 516133 

Gloria Smith - 723193 

Clergy Rest Days w/c 20th August 

Mark Lucas - Friday 

Andy Clark - Saturday 

Help us to enfold our church family with  

prayer. Please pray for these people  this 

week: 

 

• June Eastwood & family 

• Heather & Don Cash 

• Graham Bell 

• Sandy & Steve Frost 

• Elaine & Roger Walker 

• Steve Dawson 

• Paul and Rachel Samways 

• Pat Thomas 

• Ron & Christine Eyre 

• Bob Hart 

Praying For the Persecuted Church 

https://www.opendoorsuk.org 

https://releaseinternational.org 

http://www.csw.org.uk 

Change of Email Address 

Peter Jackson email is now : 

peter2@curlycoats.me.uk 

https://www.opendoorsuk.org
https://releaseinternational.org

